Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 904 Santa Fe Lane Overland Park , KS

Dear Carl :

Greetings from Western New York !

I am a producer here at WBFO . I saw your letter posted on the station billboard and I wanted to be sure that you received a verification letter.

I am a short wave listener myself so I know how important a QSL verification can be for those who request them.

This letter is to acknowledge your report of reception of WBFO.

It is amazing to me that your report came at the time of year it did . The weather here in Western How York should not have allowed FM ducting.

Further, because WBFO has to protect a Canadian station on VHF channel 6 which is west of us we use a directional antenna. This means we orient our signal to the east, north, and south.

Between less than optimum conditions and our antenna orientation your reception was a remarkable catch.

Once again, congratulations for your DX catch !

Yours truly,

Stan Sluberski

Suberest,

Allen Hall 3435 Main Street Buffalo, New York 14214 ● 716-831-2555 ● Public Radio from the State University of New York at Buffalo

